John Paxne

From: John Payne <john.payne2@guamcc.edu>
Sent: Friday, February 7, 2020 12:30 PM

To: ‘eunice.castro1@va.gov'

Cc: Kimberly C Bautista; ronald.hartz@guamcc.edu
Subject: presentations

Hafa Adai Dr. Castro,

My name is John Payne. We met at the VA Guam Resource Fair at Guam Community College (GCC). | am with the Office
of Accommodative Services here at GCC. This office provides services to students with disabilities, including veterans
with disabilities. Our office periodically schedules presentations on various topics to include disabilities and mental
health disorders. These free presentations are for students, employees, and the general public. Many students here are
in the following programs: nursing, medical assisting, law enforcement, early childhood education, and human
services. We also open up our trainings to government agencies and non-profit organizations.

One of the main purposes of these presentations is to familiarize our attendees with the disorders and resources to
address these disorders or disabilities. We also use these presentations to develop an awareness and sensitivity for
those with a particular disorder or disability.

Usually presentations are less than 1 % hours long. That includes a Question and Answer period. We also provide
certificates of attendance with contact hours listed. Again, there is no fee charged to the attendees.

So, please let me know what disorder you may be comfortable with in presenting here at GCC. You mentioned
Thursdays as good days for you to present.

If you agree, we will reserve a room here at GCC for your presentation on a date and time most comfortable for you.
Respectfully,

John Payne

Office of Accommodative Services

Guam Community College
735-5597



